
From: wrmooney@hwlochner.com
To: Scott

Beverly
CC:

Date:
Subject: You

Bev

 

I am so sorry to hear of your decision but SO proud that you w ent dow n fighting for your courageous staff w ho are battling the elements as
courageous as they can. I w ill pray for you and let’s get together to enjoy our friendship when you are free.

 

Bill

 

 

 

William R. Mooney

 

Director of Rail and Transit

 

H.W. Lochner, INc.

 

225 West Washington Street

 

12th Floor

 

Chicago, IL 60606

 

 

 

T: 312-372-7326

 

D: 312-994-9742

 

C: 773-318-1104
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